
From: Gerry Panelo Elizondo <gelizondo@csufresno.edu>  
Date: 04/27/2017 11:31 AM (GMT-08:00)  
To:   
Cc: Mike Mosinski <mikemo@csufresno.edu>, Lerin Winchester <lwinchester@csufresno.edu>, 
Graduate Assistant for Clubs & Organizations <si_studentorgs@csufresno.edu>, "Fisk, Sherri" 
<sherrif@csufresno.edu>, Lisa Kao <lisak@csufresno.edu>, Gus Perez 
<guperez@csufresno.edu>, "Dominguez, Eddie" <eddominguez@csufresno.edu>  
Subject: Re: Chalking Day - May 2nd  

Greetings Bernadette,  
 
As a follow up to your email, the Event Review Committee (cc'ed) reviewed the request.  Note 
the following: 

• Chalk only on concrete sidewalks and not on the red bricks or the granite slabs near the 
native garden at the Peace Garden area.  Please do not chalk the interior walkways within 
the Peace Garden area. 

• Do not use red chalk, as it does not clean easily. 
• No post-clean up plan is necessary. 
• Your chalking request is approved. 

 
 
Best, 
Gerry 
 
 
Geraldine Panelo Elizondo 
Assistant Director for Student Involvement  
University Student Union 306 // 5280 N. Jackson Ave. M/S SU36, Fresno, CA 93740 
559.278.2741  Main 
559.278.6034  Direct 
559.278.7786  Fax 
 

 

 
On Wed, Apr 26, 2017 at 10:25 AM, Gerry Panelo Elizondo <gelizondo@csufresno.edu> wrote: 
Hi all,  
 
See below for an inquiry regarding chalking in front of the Library and walkways leading up to 
the library.  We can discuss at tomorrow's ERC meeting, however, if folks are unable to attend 
please let us know your thoughts. 
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Best, 
Gerry 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Bernadette Tasy < > 
Date: Wed, Apr 26, 2017 at 10:17 AM 
Subject: Chalking Day - May 2nd 
To: Geraldine Elizondo <gelizondo@csufresno.edu> 

Hi Gerry, 
 
My on campus group, Fresno State Students for Life, is planning to chalk messages on 
campus on Tuesday, May 2nd from 6:30am - 7:30am. We will be using regular sidewalk chalk of 
many different colors (blue, yellow, pink - this can be changed to meet plant ops' needs) out by 
the library and the pathways leading up to it (from the fountain area towards the library, from the 
PHS building towards the library - this can also be changed to meet plant ops' needs). We are 
celebrating pregnant and parenting students' hard work as they pursue their education, so we'll be 
including messages like "Support Pregnant and Parenting Students," "Pregnant on Campus 
Initiative," "Know your Title IX Rights," and different facts about development in the womb.  
 
Thanks! 
 
Bernadette Tasy 
President, Fresno State Students for Life 
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